
Say NO to Lam’s Traffic Jam

The City of Tualatin is 
reviewing a proposal to 
dump more traffic onto 
Tualatin Road at 108th.  

200+ more cars 

• More Crashes 
• Longer Waits 
• Traffic Jams 
• More Air Pollution 
• More Noise

The City needs your input! 

Sample email is already written. 
It takes 3 clicks to say NO! 
Just Load and Send!

LOAD and SEND!
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What’s the solution? 

Leveton Drive and Herman Road on the 
south side of Lam’s campus were built for 
industrial use and have plenty of capacity 
available. Tualatin Road does not.  

We are requesting: 

• NO new employee entrance on 108th 
• NO trips added to Tualatin Road 
• Lam use Leveton Drive & Herman Road 

Can I really make a difference? 

Yes! We can win on the merits, and if the 
community speaks out, we can win on the 
numbers.  

What can I do to help? 

• Send comments to planning@tualatin.gov 
• Attend the upcoming hearings 

Tualatin Planning Commission Hearing 
Wed, Aug 20, 2025 at 6:30 pm 
 
Architectural Review Board Hearing 
Wed, Sept 10, 2025 at 6:30 pm 

Attend in person or via Zoom 
Scan this code for the latest info:


